
November 5, 1957

Miss Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino Del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Laura:

There are very few things that have given Ray and me 
more pleasure than reading your article on the film, 
and we know that real communication does exist. We 
are grateful to you for so representing us all. A 
statement, like a film, is a very fragile thing; and 
if, at its first appearance the climate is not right, 
the whole course of feelings and actions can be 
changed.

We both send you warmest greetings and hope we all 
see each other soon.

Charles 
CE/sa

CHARLES EAMES 901 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD VENICE CALIFORNIA


